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Donna Eddy <donnaeddy1964@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 16, 2025 at 7:55 PM
To: townofbridgeville@gmail.com

I writing this letter in response to the storage units that are about to be built across the street from my home. I’m on Main
Street. It currently looks like an eye sore and I feel like you are going to continue that trend, not caring about the residents
here in this small town. If you build the storage units you should have the decency to place a buffer with some kind of
landscape so the residents on Main Street aren’t looking at more lots that take away from the neighborhood and drop our
property value. My front door literally faces what will probably be the back end of the storage units. Please think about the
residential implications your having on our homes and at least add some beautiful landscaping for the residents to see
when they open their front doors.
Thank you
Micah and Donna Eddy


